From: Nerys Jones |

Sent: 19 June 2015 11:45
To: Wales
Subject: Appeal Ref APP/26950/A/15/3018505: 42 Stanwell Rd

To whom it may concern / Helen Jones,

Further to our initial appeal application (REF: APP/26950/A/15/3018505), we have made additional investigation ¢
state that there are a few points further we would like to address.

From our home, there are numerous other skylights to be seen all around us. Please see attached photographs 1, 2 &
which are visible from where | was sat in the back garden. From the front of the house, we see the Skylights picture
There are skylights to be seen on the majority of houses in our street (pictures 4, 5, 11 and 12) and within the imme
further along Stanwell Rd (pictures 6, 8, 9 and 10)

In addition, pictures 5 and 12 are of the same house which is four doors down from ours. The skylights seen on the
than ours, protruding higher than ours.

Likewise, there are dormer conversions of all different shapes and sizes to be seen in our immediate location, Pictut
conversion which looks very similar to ours, located further along on Stanwell Rd. The bottom three pictures shov
conversions which are on Railway Terrace, which is in very close proximity to our home.

We do not feel that our dormer conversion is overpowering or out of context; it does not stand above the existing sk
be seen from other properties on the street.

It does not stand above the ridge line and does not project higher than any of our neighbouring properties.

Please let me know should you need anything further.

Thank you.

Yours Sincerely,
Kenny Willan
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